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Councilmember Steve Madison 
100 N. Garfield A venue, Room S228 
P.O. Box 7115 
Pasadena, CA 91109-7215 

February 14, 2018 

VIA EMAIL: smadison@cityofpasadena.net 

Resignation Letter 

Dear Steve, 

I am writing to let you know that I intend to resign from the Pasadena Recreation and 
Parks Commission effective March 7, 2018. · 

I have greatly enjoyed my time on the Commission, and I would like to thank you for 
giving me the opportunity to serve. The work we do on the Commission is invaluable, and I 
will greatly miss playing my part in it. Unfortunately, I will be moving next month, and will no 
longer be eligible to be a commissioner. 

cc: Takako Suzuki (tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net) 
Stacy Houser (shouser@cityofpasadena.net) 

Thank you, 

David Williams 
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